
Pulpit Announcements 
Thirteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

June 27, 2021 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to Peter’s Pence, in support 
of the charities of our Holy Father, Pope Francis. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of Joseph Gawronski. May he rest in 

peace. 
 

• After all our Masses this weekend, we will again have several stations throughout 
the building processing updates on our registration directory (our census). If you 
have not already, please stop by one of the stations and confirm or revise your 
current contact information. It is essential that our census is accurate and up-to-date. 
Each station has a nice gift for those who stop by and complete this simple task. 
 

• After our 11:00 AM Mass this weekend, we will have our monthly Fellowship 
Sunday. Please come by the Parish Hall for a doughnut and conversation with your 
fellow parishioners. All are welcome! 
 

• Our weekly parish Bible Study is now on hiatus until August 4. As a reminder, all 
our Bible Study sessions can be found on our Grace Lily page. 
 

• This coming Saturday, July 3, is the First Saturday of the month. We’ll have 
Confessions at 10:00 AM and our monthly Healing Mass with the Anointing of the 
Sick at 11:00 AM.  
 

• To our young families: Please note that the former “Quiet Room” has now been re-
named our “Mass Training Room.” We’ve included a television in the room that 
gives a “close up” view of the altar area. This is intended to help children see what’s 
happening during Mass.  
 

• Please note: As previously announced, High School Formation and Middle School 
Formation will resume in September. Elementary School Formation will resume in 
January. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IqKpES8q5Zg&list=PLcJTR1Ov9TcQk8dl4N7TT5NA8LxJAufs5

